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Congratulations to Vivien Yau, who has been selected by the distinguished panel at RTHK
Radio 4 to take part in the 'Young Music Makers 2011' Project.

Vivien, as well as three other young musicians, chose Theon Studio & Productions to produce
their audition CD for the YMM2011 project.

  The 'Young Music Makers' project was first organized by the RTHK back in the 1980's, the aim
is to discover and develop young talented musicians from Hong Kong.  After a long hiatus,
RTHK finally revived the project this year, and the response had been unprecedented.
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http://rthk.hk/special/ymm2011/index_e.htm

